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RMS Reference: SYD15/00923/02 (A11338936) 
DP&E Ref: SSD 7140 

Director 
Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY, NSW 2001 

Attention: Megan Fu 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

STAGED RE-DEVELOPMENT OF THE SAINT IGNATIUS COLLEGE (STAGE-1) 
2-60 RIVERVIEW STREET, RIVERVIEW 

Reference is made to the Department of Planning's letter dated 9 December 2015 with regard to 
the abovementioned Environmental Assessment, which was referred to Roads and Maritime 
Services (Roads and Maritime) in accordance with Clause 104 and Column 2 of Schedule 3 of 
State Environmental Planning Policy (Infrastructure) 2007. 

Roads and Maritime has reviewed the Environmental Assessment and advises that the issues that 
were of concern raised for inclusion in the Director General's Requirements have generally been 
adequately addressed. However, Roads and Maritime requests that the following additional 
matters be further addressed: 

1. Council are to be made aware of the potential risk of construction vehicles mixing with school 
age children and appropriate measures are to be in place as a condition of consent for the 
Traffic Management Plan at different stages of this development. 

Any further enquiries in relation to this development application can be directed to Ahsanul Amin 
on 02-8849 2413 or development.sydney@rms.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely, 

Laura Van Putten 
A/Senior Land Use Planner 
Network and Safety Section 

Roads and Maritime Services 

27-31 Argyle Street, Parramatta NSW 2150 I 
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